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Dear Parents,   
We hope you have a wonderful Christmas and take a well deserved 
rest. This has been an extremely busy term and we are incredibly 
proud of the progress the children have made. Thank you for your 
continued support during these unusual times.  

Christmas Production 2020 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope you enjoy watching the Christmas Production for 2020, 
this is on the secure parent page of the school web site. You will need 
a password to log on to this page, this has been sent to you via parent 
mail. Thank you to Miss Tandy for recording and editing the         
production, which has meant we were able to share this with you. The 
children looked fabulous and they clearly enjoyed taking part.  

Class Christmas Hampers  
The class Christmas hampers have been a tremendous success, we 
raised  £1300 for PTA funds which means  we are well on the way to 
buying anew outdoor classroom for the children to use at break 
times. Well done to everyone who has a winning ticket, we hope you 
enjoy your Christmas hampers.  

Children in Need 
We are delighted to share with you that we received a certificate for 
the funds raised for Children in Need. We raised £305 for this     
worthwhile cause.  

Reading Dogs Christmas Party 
As a special thank you to Thelema 
and Freya, our school reading dogs.  
We had a lovely Christmas party. We 
are looking forward to      working 
with them again next term.  



Star of the Week  
  We are delighted that we are still able to 
celebrate the children’s achievements in the 
star of the week assemblies. The assemblies 
take place  virtually and the children can 
join in the celebrations from their        
classrooms .                                                                                              
Well done to the students who received 
star of the week in December, we are all 
very proud of you.  
 
Holly Class:  
 
Willow Class: Leighton, Edison 
 
Elm Class: Albie, Louis,  
 
Oak Class: Ruby, Melody,  
 
Cherry Class: Amelie, Milana,  
 
Beech Class: Dexter, Jessica,  
 
Maple Class: Michael, Lily  
 
Poplar Class: Lucas, Oliver B 
 
Acer Class: Ellie, Alfie,  
 
Cedar Class: Finley, Sara 
 
Hazel Class: Elise, Harry B 

It is lovely to see the children working hard 

to learn their times tables. We are celebrat-

ing their success with times Tables Rock 

Offs. The children on the leader board this 

month are:  

Alex, Louis, Milana, Ollie, Eliza, Lily, 

Archie, Erica, Esme, Elsie, Brooke, Freddie, 

Archie, Jack 

Wood Ley Values Shout Out!  

A huge well done to the children who have been 

recognised across the school for demonstrating 

our school value of     co-operation : 

Billy, Layla, Ezra, Elsie, Ethan, Riley, Jack, Amber, 

Noah, Leyna, Teddy, Matilda, Elm Class, Matilda 

F, Oliver S, Isabelle, Maple Class, Natalie, Dotty, 

Euan, Darcy,  

End of Term Co-operation Award: 

Willow: Aiyla 

Holly: Nyla-Grace 

Elm: Theo 

Oak: Sophia B 

Cherry: Jasmine 

Beech: Robyn 

Maple: Lily Th 

Poplar: Layla 

Acer: Karla 

Cedar: Leah 

Hazel: Ruby E 

SEND Drop In Thursday  28th January 2020 

Mrs Spinks is looking forward to speaking to     

parents at the next SEND drop in session, this will  

be held by telephone consultation. On Thursday 

28th January 2020. If you have issues you would 

like to raise with Mrs Spinks at the drop in please 

could you e mail her to arrange an appointment 

for the day.   

We hope you have a wonderful Christmas break as 

a family , thank you for your support throughout 

this unusual term. It has been delightful to see 

how settled and happy the children are.  

. 



                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                  

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

                            

                                                                                               

 

 

Christmas Production 

   



 

Term Dates 2020 / 2021 

Spring Term 2021 
Monday 4th January—Friday 26th March  2021 
(Half Term – Week commencing Monday 15 February 20201 
 
 

Summer Term 2021 
Monday 12th April—Tuesday 20th July 2021 
(Half Term – Week commencing Monday 31st  May 2021) 
 
 

Please note that from within the above dates, five non-pupil days will be determined by individual 
schools.  The non-pupil days for Wood Ley School will be: 
 

Tuesday 1st September 2020 
Wednesday 2nd September 2020 
Monday 4th  January 2021 
Tuesday 5th  January 2021 
Monday 12th April 2021 

 

 

January 
 Monday 4th January—PD day, children not in school 

Tuesday 5th January—PD day, children not in school 

Wednesday 6th January—All children back in school. 

Tuesday 12th January—Maple Class Forest School session 1 of 4 

Wednesday 13th January—Poplar Class Forest School session 1 of 4 

Friday 15th January—Beech Class Forest School session 1 of 4 

Tuesday 19th January—Maple Class Forest  School session 2 of 4 

Wednesday 20th January—Poplar Forest School session 2 of 4 

Friday 22nd January—Beech Class Forest Schools session 2 of 4 

Tuesday 26th January—Maple Class Forest School session 3 of 4 

Wednesday 27th January—Poplar Class Forest School session 3 of 4 

Friday 29th January—Beech Class Forest School session 3 of 4 

February 

Tuesday 2nd February—Maple Class—last Forest School session 

Wednesday 3rd February—Poplar Class—last Forest School session. 

Friday 5th February—Beech Class—last Forest School session 

 

Half Term—Monday 15th February—Friday  19th February  


